
 

 

 

 

Cake Fair for the Homeless 
The children should bring a small amount of money in on Wednesday to purchase 

cakes/items as part of our Cake Fair for the homeless. Food donations are welcome. 

Parents/ guardians are reminded that we are a nut free school so strictly no nut based 

food items should be sent into school. 

Be Bright, Be Seen Non-Uniform Day (Friday 18th November) 
As part of Road Safety Week, all children are asked to come to school in bright clothes as 
part of a special non-uniform day this Friday, when staff and children will discuss the 
importance of children remaining vigilant and staying in the dark mornings and nights of 
winter.  
 
Special Dinner/ Lunch Information 
The SJB Canteen will be undergoing renovation works from Friday afternoon through to 

Monday, and therefore there will not be in any hot dinners served next Monday 21st 

November. Children entitled to free school meals will receive a packed lunch on the day 

of a sandwich, biscuit, yoghurt and drink, with all other children required to come to 

school with a packed lunch of their own. 

Due to the this, the scheduled dinner for next Tuesday (22nd November) will now be 

changed to Spaghetti Bolognaise, and there will be a chicken dinner on Thursday (24th 

November) instead of pork. 

 
Christmas: Key Dates for the Diary 

 

• SJB Christmas Craft Fair: Sunday 11th December 

• Christmas Dinner: Thursday 15th December 

• P1/P2 Nativity Show: Tuesday 13th December, Wednesday 14th December, Thursday 

15th December all at 1pm. More information re tickets in the time ahead. 

• Musicathon (Kennedy Centre): Friday 16th December 10am-12pm. More information 

re class times to come. 

• SJB P4-P7 Carol Service in St Michael’s: Tuesday 20th December @1pm. 

 


